
 

For Local 8 Members at City of Ellensburg 
June 21, 2023 

   

Celebration Postponed 
 
Tonight’s Celebration is POSTPONED. 
 
Due to the MANY events happening within the city today, we are postponing tonight’s 
celebration picnic.  We will look at rescheduling this event for the Fall.   
 
Contracts are printed and will be handed out later this week. 
 
 

If you have any questions, contact your Union Representative, 
Angie Wedekind, at (509) 306-0586, angie@opeiu8.org 
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